
Autumn 1 Term

Dates for your 
Diary

Year 1 News

In the Autumn term all parents and carers 
will be invited into class on a Friday 
morning to take part in activities and have 
the chance to look at your children’s books.

Also, all our Year 1 Parents and Carers are 
invited to our Phonics Meeting on 
Wednesday 19th September 2018.

This half term our theme is ‘Pirates’. As historians, the children will be learning about the life 
of Captain Blackbeard and comparing that to modern day sailors. As geographers, children 
will be learning about the 7 continents and oceans of the world. As part of our creative work, 
the children will be creating observational drawings of pirate ships.

In phonics the children will be focusing on recapping their phase 2 and phase 3 sounds and 
learning tricky words. They will work in their own classes for the first week and then split up 
into phase groups. Look out for upcoming information telling you who your child’s phonics 
teacher is.

In Literacy, we will be focusing on writing simple sentences, which will include some tricky 
words. We will be making “Wanted” posters to help search for pirates and read clues to find 
treasure using maps.

We will continue to look at numbers up to 20 and make sure we are secure with this before 
beginning to move onto bigger numbers and quantities. We will also be reading, writing and 
ordering the numbers.

Please be reminded that all items of clothing 
must be labelled with your child’s name. This 
helps your child recognise their name when 
they are getting changed into their PE 
clothes.

All children must bring their book bag and 
water bottle everyday.

Reminders

This term we are learning…
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